
i'eraorandun frora John He Ison,
Honorary Secretary of the Hxeoutlvo (îounoll 
of the Gan. dlnn, Institute,

to the noabers of the Executive Council.

Hill you be eood enough to let mo know tf Monday, 

January fifth, 1931, will suit you for the nouai meeting 

of the Ihoeoutive Council of the Canadian Institute; or, if 

not, is there any other date in the first week erf January

that would be more convenient for you. The nnmw>| neat inn 

will be held in Montreal, Toronto or Ottawa, as Elay

prove convenient to the majority*

Montreal, ue. 
December 2nd, 1930.

, J&Efr-v''*- :

>______


